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Garbage collection

During this COVID-19 period, there will be no assistant for waste collection.

Place you bin correctly at the curb, logo towards the street, handles and wheels toward your house.
 Your bin must be clear of any other objects in order for the truck to empty it.
 If you have more than one bin at the curb, a distance of one meter between each bin is required.
 If bins are not well positioned, they will not be emptied.
 Objects and garbage bags on the ground beside the bins will NOT BE COLLECTED.
 ONLY bin contents will be collected.

THANK YOU FOR YOUR COOPERATION.
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